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Season’s Greetings 
from Optima Kitchens
We would like to thank our customers, trade and 
supplier partners for your continued support 
throughout this year. Optima will be closing for the 
December holidays on Friday 13 December and will 
be open for business on Monday 13 January. Our 
Showroom will be open by appointment on 
Thursday 9 January 2020. 

Wishing you and your family a peaceful holiday.

Looking forward to 2020!

If you have any questions or would like to 
schedule some time with one of our 
consultants simply click on the button to 
the right, and we will be in touch shortly.

Let’s chat

Directions

Trends

Handles

PATRICK VAN NESTE – Commercial 
Director of METAKOR (Belgium) 
presented the company’s new range of 
handles at Optima Kitchens. As always, it 
was a much broader conversation than 
merely discussing fittings.

The challenge? How to bring Modern and 
Traditional aesthetics together. The 
answer lies in simply being authentic. 
Paying attention to the smaller details 
and finishes whilst being true to your 
own, personal style. The relationship 
between the handles and the cabinet 
faces often defines the style.

We’re seeing a current trend of black 
handles complemented by the softness 
of natural wood grains, such as oak.

We’ve created examples of this aesthetic 
at our showroom so please feel free to 
stop in and we’ll happily show you the 
latest designs in practice.

Click the button below for directions to 
our showroom in Strijdom Park.

Recent Projects

AUTHENTIC STYLE
Combining a Black handle with 
an Oak Door. 

INCONGRUOUS
Combining brass with Oak. 

METAKOR samples at 
our showroom

News

In order to service both our Domestic 
and Contract Market, Optima launched 
our specialized Contract division. Click on 
the following link for more information:  
https://www.optimacontracts.co.za/

Congratulations to the winner of the 
Smeg Kettle: Lilly Mosetlha

Fanie Marais celebrated 49 years in the 
kitchen industry on 1 October 2019

Optima will be visiting EuroCucina in 
Milan this coming April 2020 ,bringing 
back inspirational designs and finishes.

Please follow our latest projects on 
Instagram and Facebook


